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NEIGHBORHOOD YARD SALE

The Cedarwood Association invites you to
participate in the Annual Cedarwood Yard Sale
which will be held on Saturday - September 15th
from 9:30am to 3:00 p.m. (Rain date: Sunday -
September 16th).

Any family wishing to have a yard sale and be listed
on the map must fill out the registration form and
send it (by September 8” )to: Ellise Ghitelman at 7
University Park.

The cost to participate is $5.00 for Association
members and $7.00 for non-members. If you wish
to join the Association, 2001 dues may be included
with your yard sale registration form.

The Association will advertise in local newspapers
and distribute flyers in the Waltham area, and
provide maps of all the yard sales to bargain hunters
on the day of the sale. Past participants can attest
to the excellent turnout of shoppers and to the great
buys!

If you have useful castoffs, we’ll sell them at the
white elephant table and all proceeds go to the
Scholarship Fund. The white elephant table will be
located on Cedarwood Avenue between Wetherbee
Road and Harland Road. Please bring items there
between 8:30 a.m. and 9:30 a.m. on the day of the
sale.

We need volunteers to help sell items at the
Cedarwood table on the day of the yard sale. If you
are interested in helping, please call Ellie Lyman
(899-7369) or Janet Smith-Flaherty (781) 891-
9737.

NOTE: Traffic can be very heavy day of sale

SCHOLARSHIP AWARD

The recipient of the 2001 Cedarwood Association
Scholarship is Joe Horgan, of Florence Road. We
wish Joe the best of luck at Tufts University next year.

THANK YOU to ALL our donors and a special thank
you to Hans & Sara Brings.

A reminder to Cedarwood residents who have young
or teenage children, one requirement for scholarship
eligibility is membership in the Association for any
two consecutive years. Join now and for the low cost
of $5 per year, your graduating senior will be eligible
to apply for a scholarship.

Annual
Neighborhood Picnic

The 23rd annual Cedarwood Association picnic was
held on June 23 under sunny skies. About 50
neighbors and guests gathered on the Cedarwood
Playground for lunch and chatting with their fellow
neighbors. Karen Wales from Just for Fun
entertained the children with both face painting and
balloon creations. And once again the freeze pops
were a big hit with kids and grownups alike!

Chefs Phil and Nancy Bakker did a great job manning
the grill all afternoon and cooking delicious hot dogs,
hamburgers, and veggie burgers that were enjoyed by
all. The salad and dessert table was especially packed
in the dessert area (there were six different kinds of
chocolate chip cookies!)

The Picnic co-chairs, Amy Eastwood and Ellie Lyman,
wish to thank everyone who participated. A special
thank you goes to Phil and Nancy Bakker for bringing
their gas grill and being the chefs for the day. Hope to
see you all next year!

-- Ellie Lyman




Gardening News

A2
Its summertime and how does your garden grow?
Thanks to our Ward 7 Councilor, Joe Giardano, our
neighborhood garden areas are growing again.

Councilor Joe arranged to have Cedarwood’s own
John O’Toole (O’Toole’s Landscaping) fill the
planters atop the Cedarwood pillars with a lovely
assortment of annuals. The pink cosmos waving in
the breeze are a nice sight while waiting for the light
to change. Thank you very much Joe and John!!

In the center tub, is a rather unusual combination of
hot pink zinnias and some survivors from last year’s
purple wave petunias.

Thanks to the Street Dept. crews who are out in the
heat and watering all our flowers.

CEDARWOOD INFANT/TODDLER
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Meets every Wednesday 4:00 p.m.-5:30 p.m. at each
other's homes on a rotating basis, at the neighborhood
play ground, Drumlin Farm, a local child friendly
restaurant, the public library, or just to walk around
the neighborhood for an hour!

Let's make our children friends already! Call Judy
Araujo 781 899-8132 or Linda Manning 781 642-
9390 to find out the next meeting place.

Come join in the fun!

INEIGHBORHOOD

SERVICES DIRECTORY

Name: Phone #: Service:

Casey Boudrot 899-9456  Baby-sitting

Hans Brings 891-9993  R.E. Sales & Appraisals

Susan Chicco  647-4722  Faux Painting, Stenciling
and Mary Kay Sales

Jane Dobisz 893-5049  Financial Advising

Peter Dobisz 893-5049  Website Design, Maint.

Stephen Gardner 899-9617

Jim Giles 893-1717
Meg Hulliung  893-3783
Judy Issac 893-5356
Leonard Kelly  899-0730
Tim Kelly 894-8789

John Khederian 899-8650
Barbara LaCroix 899-5616
Dianne Lombardi899-1050
Jill Lombardi 899-7923
Kevin McLaughlin894-2209

Carpentry & Repairs
Master Electrician -Res
Baby-sitting

Elem. School Tutoring
Window, utter Cleaning
Electrician

Civil Engineering, Design
Dog Walking, Pet Sitting
R.E.Sales & Marketing
Baby-sitting

Appliance Svc & Repair

Mark Nardone  899-5996  Tree, Landscape, Plowing

Ron Pellitier 899-4547 Floor Sanding, finishing

Tom Sliney 899-1512  Custom Golf Clubs,Repairs
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2001 Yard Sale Registration Form

$5.00 members $7.00 non-members.

Phone:

Address:

Association dues : Family $5.00
Donation to Scholarship Fund: $

(please fill in amount)

I am interested in helping out on the:
Summer Picnic

Activities Committee

Fall Yard Sale

Gardening Committee

For your convenience you may also pay your 2001 Association dues or contribute to the scholarship with this
form. Please fill in the appropriate information below.

Single Member Household $3.00

Send in check (payable to Cedarwood Association)by September 8" to: Ellise Ghitelman 7 University Park

New Neighbor Committee

Street Representative




